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Sunday Masses 

Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. (said in English) 

11:00 a.m. (said in Polish) 

 

Weekday Masses 

Masses are in Chapel 

Monday & Tuesdays 10:00 a.m.  

Wed. Thur. Fri. Sat.  11:30 a.m. 

Thursday Mass is said in Polish 

 

Confession 

(Sacrament of penance and reconciliation) 

In the Church 
Saturday 4:15-4:45 p.m. or by appointment 

 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday before Mass in English 

After the Mass in Polish 

 

Sacrament of Anointing 

In case of emergency,  

Please call the office. 

 

Exposition of the Holy Eucharist 

Wednesday to Friday 

10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. Mass 

First Thursday of the Month 

In the Church from 7p.m. – 10 p.m. 

 

Perpetual Novena to 

Our Lady of Czestochowa 

Every Saturday after 11:30 a.m. Mass 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday–Friday: 9:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

(Closed for lunch 12:30-1:00) 

 

Letters of Recommendation 

Only registered and participating parishioners will be 

issued a Letter of Recommendation. Letters cannot be 

issued to non-parishioners 

 

Welcome 

We extend to our visitors a very special welcome. We 

trust that the liturgy will be a blessing to you and you 

will visit us again. If you think you may be interested in 

joining Corpus Christi Parish, please contact our office. 

We will be glad to assist in making arrangements for 

your registration. Call 716-896-1050. 

 

Sanctuary Light 

 The Sanctuary Light is a reminder of the Eucharistic 

presence of Christ in the tabernacles of the Catholic 

Churches of the world. The Light is available for “A 

Special Intention” or “in Memory of Your Deceased 

Loved One.” With a donation of $10.00 (or $20 for both 

Church and Chapel), the light will burn for the week for 

your prayer intention and will be published in the 

bulletin. Please call the parish secretary to schedule 

your intention. 

 

 

Sunday, April 12th, EASTER Sunday; the 

Resurrection of the Lord 

7:00 For the Parishioners of Corpus Christi  

11:00 + Florence Wozniak to remember her 

Birthday requested by Family 
 

Monday, April 13th, EASTER Monday 

10:00 +Angelia Mazurkiewicz requested by 

Family 
 

Tuesday, April 14th, 

10:00 For the Health and Wellbeing of Bernadette 

Collier requested by Martin and Lucia Ederer 
 

Wednesday, April 15th, 

11:30  + Norman Lukaszewski requested by 

Family 
 

Thursday, April 16th, 

11:30 + Celia Lukaszewski requested by Family 

 

Friday, April 17th, 

11:30  For the Deceased of the Gerkin, 

Glichowski, Sobus and Mazurkiewicz Families 

requested by Family 
 

Saturday, April 18th,  

11:30  No Mass  
 

Vigil for Sunday,  

5:00 For the Deceased Priests of the Diocese of 

Youngstown, Ohio and the St. Joseph Eparchy of 

Parma, Ohio requested by Fr. David Misbrener  

 

Sunday, April 19th, The Second Sunday of    

Easter - Divine Mercy Sunday 

9:30 +Veronica Janora requested by her Children 

11:00 + Włodzimierz Dębiński requested by 

Helena Gołębiowska  

 

Sanctuary Lamp in the Church 

+ Rita Sikorski 

Requested her husband  

Leonard and Family 

  

Sanctuary Lamp in the Chapel 

The Lamp in our Sanctuary Burns 

Brightly for all the  

Parishioners and Benefactors of our Parish 
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Prayer Requests 

 

Prayers are requested for the following:  Adele Krent, 

David  Kusek,  Barb Eagan, Alice Mackiewicz, Carol 

Frydryzhowski, Theresa Sikora, The Knoll Family, Joan 

Zielinski, Krystyna Michaliszyn, Leonard Sikorski, 

Mike Smith, Stan Kapron and Alice Jaracz. 

 

 

Alleluja, Christ is Risen! Chrystus 

Zmartwychwstał! Prawdziwie 

Zmartwchystał! 
 

 Although we are not celebrating Easter 2020 

traditionally as we have done in many years past, 

please join me with your prayers and petitions 

reflecting on the pictures of last years’ Resurrection 

Mass.  Pray for all the doctors, nurses, first 

responders, for our community, the Diocese of 

Buffalo,   our entire country, as well as all the 

countries around the world, that we will all recover 

from this pandemic and that life will return to 

normal for all the people around the entire globe. 
 

 

 

 


